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Security Related Information Notice 
The Attachment to this letter contains sensitive security 
related information which is to be withheld from 
public disclosure in accordance with 10CFR2.390 
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SPM 14-031 

August 11,2014 

Mr. Peter Habighorst 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Attn: Document Control Desk 

Subject: GNF-A Response to IAEA Letter Dated July 18, 2014 

References: 1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113 
2) IAEA Letter to NRC Dated 7/18/214 

Dear Mr. Habighorst: 

Global Nuclear Fuel 

Scott P. Murray 

Manager, Facility Licensing 

3901 Castle Hayne Road 
P.O. Box 780 
Wilmington, NC 28402 
USA 

T (910) 819-5950 
F (91 0) 362-5950 
scott.murray@ge.com 

The Attachment to this letter contains Global Nuclear Fuel - Americas Security Related 
Information. 

Attached is Global Nuclear Fuel- America's (GNF-A) response to IAEA's letter to NRC dated July 18, 

2014 (Reference 2). Each page of this document contains sensitive information identified as GNF-A 

Security Related and should be protected accordingly. 

Please contact me on (91 0) 819-5950, if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter 
further. 

Si"l~P. 
Scott P. Murray, Manager 
Facility Licensing 

Commitments: None 

Attachment: GNF-A Response to IAEA Questions (Security Related Information) 

CC: T. Naquin, NRC NMSS 
T. Grice, NRC NMSS 
B. Horn, NRC NMSS 
D. Hanks, NRC NMSS 
M. Romano, NRC Rll 
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